
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF NEWPORT BEACH 
CORONA DEL MAR BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETINGS 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Regular Board of Directors Meeting of 
the CORONA DEL MAR BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT, 
scheduled for THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 26, 2020 and THURSDAY, 
DECEMBER 24, 2020 have been canceled.  
 
A Special Board of Directors Meeting of the CORONA DEL MAR 
BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT will be held on THURSDAY, 
DECEMBER 3, 2020 at 7:30 a.m. via ZOOM. The public may participate 
in the meeting by registering for the video meeting. 


